The school board also honored many students former and president at there meeting.

{audio}http://wcluradio.com/newscuts/031513markwallace.mp3{/audio}
Cynthia York, Director of Special Programs says a new policy will take effect on May 1st
{audio}http://wcluradio.com/newscuts/0315york.mp3{/audio}
And Director of Pupil Personnel Courtni Crews says the board approved some calendar items last night
{audio}http://wcluradio.com/newscuts/0315crews.mp3{/audio}
The next Barren County Board meeting will be April the eleventh